“ Mitzvah Circle
Foundation

Do you have an extra coat or two?
Donate it!
Evans Home & School Association is having a

Coat Drive

We are collecting clean, gently worn coats for both
children and adults (please kindly wash all used items per
Mitzvah Circle). We are also collecting NEW hats and
gloves. Thank you for helping to keep others warm this
Winter!

Donations will be accepted:
Evans School Lobby
January 6" through February 7th

Contact Carey Greives at 410-746-6426 with any questions.

Donated coats will be distributed in our local community through Mitzvah Circle
Foundation



